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Dear Mr. Taylor:

RE: REQUEST FOR CONCURRENT PRODUCTION APPROVAL AMENDMENT
STODDART NORTH PINE “F” POOL

The Ministry has reviewed your letter received March 23, 1998, requesting an amendment to the
Concurrent Production scheme approval 98-07-002, for a portion of the subject pool.

The new well Calahoo et al Stoddart 8-14-86-19 (WA# 11256) has been evaluated as intersecting
the gas cap to this oil pool. In order to maximize recovery of oil, this well must not produce
from the North Pine zone without approval, as per section 90(5) of the Drilling and Production
Regulation. The Concurrent Production scheme production allowables are based on the sum of
the daily oil allowables and a base production GOR and not strictly reserves based. Therefore
the approval area and allowables will not be amended to include the well 8-14-86-19.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (250) 952-0311.

Sincerely,
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P. S. Attariwala "
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering
Engineering and Operations Branch
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